



S Owen Head of Lower School 01691 626511 Email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

17th May 2022

Dear Parent,

As you know Expedition week will soon be with us. We are hoping to take Year 8 to both Shrewsbury Prison and Climbing the Walls on Tuesday 28th June 2022.

Climbing the Walls have requested a Parental Consent form to be signed by each parent in advance of the trip. The link to the Parental Consent form is: https://waiver.smartwaiver.com/w/5b02c99fb76d1/web/.

Please could this be completed by Wednesday 1st June 2022 so that we can ensure everyone is able to attend.

Thank you in advance.

Sharan Owen

Kind regards,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406